WELL BEYOND THE ORDINARY

COVID-19 UPDATE

NEWMARKET.CA/COVID19



At the time of publication, all information below is accurate. However with the changing regulations during the pandemic, programs and events may change. For the most up to date information visit newmarket.ca/covid19

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Special Committee of the Whole (Private Tree Protection By-law)
When: Monday, January 24 at 1 p.m.

Committee of the Whole

When: Monday, January 31 at 1 p.m.

All meetings will be streamed live online at **newmarket.ca/meetings**. All meetings will also be

recorded and archived online.

VISIT THE NEWMARKET PUBLIC LIBRARY

The Newmarket Public Library is open during regular hours at 50 per cent capacity. All programs and currently virtual and public computer use is limited to one hour per day. Please remember to wear a face mask or covering and stay at least 6ft. from other patrons at all times.

Hours of Operation: Tuesday to Thursday - 9:30 a.m. to 9 p.m., Friday & Saturday - 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sunday – 1 to 5 p.m.

Information: newmarketpl.ca

THINGS TO DO IN NEWMARKET

Looking for something to do in Newmarket? Take a walk along one of Newmarket's or York Region's trails, visit the outdoor rink at Newmarket's Riverwalk Commons or the community run Lions Park outdoor community rink. When outside, try to maintain at least 6ft. apart and wear a mask if physical distancing cannot be maintained.

STAY WARM AT THE DROP-IN PROGRAM HOSTED BY INN FROM THE COLD

Residents looking to seek shelter from the cold can participate in the Drop-In Program hosted by Inn from the Cold, York Region and Krasman Centre at the Ray Twinney Recreation Complex (100 Eagle Street West) from Monday to Friday, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Those looking for assistance outside of regular hours can contact the Transitional Shelter Intake Line at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 76140 or email TransitionalShelter.Line@york.ca

TAKE EXTRA CAUTION AROUND STREAMS, RIVERS AND STORMWATER PONDS

Take caution around local bodies of water such as Fairy Lake, the Holland River and storm water ponds. Use extreme caution and advise your children not to skate, fish, swim or toboggan in these areas. Stormwater ponds may look safe but water flow and levels can fluctuate quickly without warning. Please do not skate on stormwater ponds.

WASTE AND RECYCLING PICK-UP DELAYS

Residents may experience delays for their waste and recycling pick-up on their regularly scheduled pick-up day due to GFL staffing shortages as a result of the pandemic. If your items haven't been picked-up by 8 p.m. on your regular pick-up day, please take the items inside for the night and place them outside the next day at 7 a.m. GFL will return the next day to pick-up the items. We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience. Help keep waste collectors safe by keeping a social distance of 6 feet. If you have a waste collection question or waste material has been left behind, please call GFL at 1-866-421-5625 or email wasteline@gflenv.com

Information: newmarket.ca/wasteandrecycling

TOWN SERVICES MAY BE IMPACTED BY THE PANDEMIC

Newmarket staff are working hard to ensure all essential services continue to be provided to the community. With the rise in omicron cases, there may be instances where services may be impacted. In the event of service disruptions, residents will be notified on the Town's website and social media channels. Newmarket thanks residents for their patience and understanding at this time.

WINTER ACTIVITIES IN PARKS

Residents and community members are reminded that Newmarket parks are not maintained for winter activities (skiing, tobogganing, skibob, snowboarding). Please take extra caution and use at your own risk.

2022 INTERIM TAX BILLS

The 2022 Interim Tax Bills have been mailed out and residents should see them arrive in their mailboxes soon. The interim tax bill is an estimate to collect approximately 50 per cent of the total amount of your 2022 property tax in three installments. Final bills will be mailed out in June 2022. The property tax due dates are, February 25, March 25 and April 25. We offer multiple ways to pay for your property taxes.

Learn more: newmarket.ca/propertytaxes

COVID-19 VACCINATION INFORMATION

COVID-19 Vaccines are being managed by York Region Public Health and is currently available for select age groups. For more information on the COVID-19 vaccine plan, who is eligible, and to book an appointment, please visit york.ca/covid19vaccineinfo or call 1-877-464-9675 for assistance.

SIGN UP & STAY CONNECTED

Be in-the-know with current e-news updates about your community by signing up for Newmarket Now at newmarket.ca/enews

Follow us on Twitter, Instagram and Facebook @TownofNewmarket for the latest updates and happenings around Town.







STAY VIGILANT. STAY SAFE.

Continue to practice safe physical distancing, wear a face mask or covering when in enclosed public spaces and wash your hands frequently.



6 FT/2 M
APART OR MORE





STAY CONNECTED!

@TownOfNewmarket





